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Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: August 13, 2019 

8.5  Funding Request – Riverland Recreational Trail Society  
          

Request 

The Riverland Recreational Trail Society is thanking Council for their past support 

and funding for the maintenance of Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail.  The three-year 

agreement expired at the end of 2018 and Riverland is requesting that Council 

consider another three-year funding agreement for 2019 to 2021.   

The Annual budget for Riverland Recreational Trail Society and the Iron Horse 

Trail Groomer Foundation is $28,000.  Based on the Muni Corr funding model, the 

County’s portion is $6,720.   

$6,720 has been budgeted for 2019. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending approving annual funding in the amount of $6,720 

for the Riverland Recreational Trail Society for a three-year term commencing 

2019. 

 

 

Submitted by:  Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


